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Welcome to FERC Watch – a customer service provided by Transco. Questions or comments 
related to the information contained in FERC Watch should be directed to Jordan Kirwin at (713) 
215-3723 or Ron Goetze at (713) 215-4631. 
 

General Rate Case Update (Docket No. RP18-1126) 

On August 31, 2018, Transco filed a general rate case with the Federal Energy Regulatory 

Commission (“Commission”) for an overall increase in rates and to comply with the terms of the 

settlement in the prior rate case to file a rate case no later than August 31, 2018.  On September 

28, 2018, the Commission issued an order accepting and suspending our general rate filing to be 

effective March 1, 2019, subject to refund and the outcome of a hearing, except that rates for 

certain services that were proposed as overall rate decreases were accepted, without suspension, 

to be effective October 1, 2018.  The decreased rates will not be subject to refund but may be 

subject to decrease prospectively under Section 5 of the Natural Gas Act of 1938, as amended. 

On March 18, 2019, the Commission accepted Transco’s motion to place the rates that were 

suspended by the September 28, 2018 order into effect on March 1, 2019, subject to refund. 

Transco and the rate case participants have held seven formal settlement conferences. At the 

conclusion of the October 10, 2019, settlement conference, the participants reported that they 

had reached a settlement in principle. Dates were established through mutual agreement for 

documenting the settlement and filing it with the Commission. 

 

Commission Approves Momentum Expansion Project Zone 5 to Zone 5 Rate (RP20-211-

000) 

On November 22, 2019, the Commission approved Transco’s filing to revise the Momentum 

Expansion Project tariff record to include a Zone 5 to Zone 5 reservation recourse rate effective 

December 7, 2019. 

 
Commission Approves Gateway Expansion Project Request for In-Service and Initial Rate 

(CP18-18-000 and RP20-163-000) 

On November 22, 2019, the Commission approved Transco’s filed Request for Authorization to 

Place Facilities into Service and Commence Full Service for its Gateway Expansion Project 

(“Project”) effective December 1, 2019. Further, the Commission approved the initial rate for the 

Project effective with the in-service date of the Project, which is anticipated to be placed in service 

mid-December 2019. 


